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I write to express my strong objection to development proposal outlined in
DA2023/0130, pertaining to the demolition of existing buildings & the
construction & operation of an organic waste transfer station in our community.
As a concerned resident & advocate for environmental preservation, this
proposed project would have adverse effects on our neighbourhood, the well-
being of its residents, and the overall ecological balance.

I request that Cumberland Council reevaluate the approval of Development
Proposal DA2023/0130. It is crucial to prioritise the health and well-being of our
community, as well as the protection of our natural resources and wildlife
habitats. I also request that a thorough environmental impact assessment be
conducted to evaluate the potential consequences of this project on our
neighbourhood and its surroundigs.

My personal story:

I currently live with my sister at my parents future retirement house and teach
students art here in Lidcombe. I have students ranging from age 5~17 come to
learn and grow their creativity. More than half of the students live in Lidcombe
while the others come from nearby suburbs such as Parramatta, Rhodes, Berala
and some come all the way from Gosford and Wollongong.

They love coming all the way to Lidcombe every holiday to create
masterpieces.

I am very concerned about the dust fumes, bad smell, pollution and the overall
negative problems the rubbish centre will bring to our health and the children’s.
You can see how happy and proud they are from the photo below I am a small
local business growing in Cumberland council and always appreciate the support
the council provides for the local businesses. I believe the council has
everyone’s including the children, elderly and the pet’s best interest in heart
regarding their wellbeing and safety.
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